ISCOM Meeting Minutes 11-3-14
Health IT Program with Dr. Koru

- Discussed Health IT program offered at UMBC by the director, Dr. Koru.
- Dr. Koru discussed about the importance in health information technology and its emerging field in Information Systems.  Also he discussed the facts about health care in technology, including:
1) Why health IT in Maryland
2) Opportunities and challenges
3) Health IT adoption
- Talked about job opportunities related to health IT.  Offers M.P.S. degree of health IT.
- Stated that health IT is an interdisciplinary degree.
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